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Engineering STA Exhibit 

 

 Northern Christian Radio, Inc. (“Licensee”), licensee of broadcast station WPHN(FM), 

Gaylord, Michigan, FCC Facility ID 49536 (the “Station”) respectfully requests Engineering 

Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) to operate the Station at reduced power and from a 

temporary trailer placed at the original transmitter site to house the Station’s transmitter due to 

the total destruction by fire of the Station’s transmitter building and all of the equipment within 

(see attached photos) which occurred on February 28, 2024.  Licensee proposes to operate the 

Station from the original tower with a Nautel 2.5 Transmitter power operating at 2.5 kilowatts 

TPO and an Effective Radiated Power (“ERP”) of 10,000 watts.   

 

Licensee has been advised that it could be 9-12 months before a new permanent tower 

will be erected at the site.  The public interest will be served by allowing the station to operate to 

provide service to at least some listeners through grant of the requested STA while Licensee 

diligently works towards rebuilding its facilities and restoring full licensed operations. 



 



 




